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THE EVERGREEN STATE COLLEGE OFFERS A REDESIGNED MASTER IN PUBLIC 
ADMINISTRATION PROGRAM 

Olympia, Washington 

For the first time since 1980, The Evergreen State College will offer a completely re-vamped 
graduate program in public administration . 

The newly redesigned Master of Public Administration (MPA) program will take effect this 
September, offering three concentrations, or areas, of study. Areas include public and health 
policy, public and non-profit administration, and for the first time ever in the United States, a 
concentration in tribal governance. The new design was developed to increase the student choice 
in what they study, using fewer credit hours and more program hours to pursue more concentrated 
study. 

Students will take less of the required core programs with the new design allowing for more 
freedom in the concentrated area of study and electives. Since many of current students work in 
the public and non-profit sectors, this program serves to complement their current workloads, as 
students can choose to pace their MP A experience and finish the program in two to four years. 

While the design of the MPA program at Evergreen is new, it still maintains the same mission 
from whence it started in 1980: to prepare leaders who deal with the realities and complexities of 
public service through democratic and equitable solutions, as they strive to make a difference in 
public service and their communities. 

For further information please contact: 
The Graduate Program in Public Administration 
The Evergreen State College 
Lab I, 2700 Evergreen Parkway 
Olympia W A 98505 
Phone: (360) 867-6707 
Fax: 360 867-5430 
Email: graduatestudies@evergreen.edu 
URL: www.evergreen.edu/mpa 
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